James Feenan

From: pbscommissions

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 1:45 PM

To: Julia Krog; James Feenan; Jocelyn Gonzalez-Thies
Subject: FW: CDP_2021-0051
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From: Terry Surles <terry.surles@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 12:50 PM

To: pbscommissions <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>
Subject: CDP_2021-0051

Dear Ms. Krog:

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to discuss this case. | live about 1/4 mile north of Navarro Ridge Road on
Nonella Lane. In fact, | can see the cell tower from my property.

| firmly support the installation of these utility poles. As | wrote in a previous action concerning the installation of
the cell tower, it is important to have communications capabilities along the coast. This will enhance emergency
response and will also address the ability for stranded travelers to be able to contact either their friends or emergency
responders.

Terry Surles



